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Sep 20, 2023

Al Ain University meets the “Flag Preservation Volunteer Group”

The Deanship of Student Affairs at Al Ain University (Abu Dhabi Campus) organized a meeting
with the “Flag Preservation Volunteer Group” to discuss how the team works to preserve the
flag in all places and at all times.

During the meeting, the team discussed about its role in holding workshops, courses and
lectures to spread awareness, education and guidance about flag preservation.

They also explained their role in providing flags, helping to install and raise them, renewing old
flags, installing oblique flags, and raising flags affected by weather conditions and the effects of
nature that cause the flag to be displaced from its position.

At the end of the meeting, Dr. Noha Hamada (Deputy Dean of Student Affairs) thanked the
team for the great role and efforts in preserving the flags, and she emphasized the importance
of volunteer work for student, as volunteering enhance the student’s personality.
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